
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
After October half term we will be starting Sewing Club for Year 1 and 2.  This will take place 
on Mondays from 3.20 until 4.15 and will be run by Mrs Axten, Miss Wallis and Mrs 
Moncaster.  
 
This is usually a very popular club so children will be allocated 3 weeks and dates will be 
confirmed when we have had all replies back. 
 
To cover the cost of materials we are asking for a donation of £1.50. 
 
Please complete the reply slip below if you would like your child to attend and return to the 
school office by September 20th. 
 
 
Kind regards, 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Mrs Linda Barbuti 
Head of School 
 

 
Sewing Club  
 
I would like my child to attend the Year 1 / 2 Sewing Club 
 
Child’s name _______________________________ 
 
Class ________________________________ 
 
I have enclosed a contribution of £1.50  
 
Please can all monies be enclosed in a sealed envelope labelled with your child’s name and 
class.  Envelopes are available at the school office.  Please do not hand money to the class 
teacher.   

 
 
 
 
 


